MEPA (ENV)

From: Leahy, Patrick (MHD) [Patrick. Leahy@state. ma.us]
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2005 11:03 AM

To: 'mepa@state. ma.us'

Subject: environmental monitor

Please publish this public notice in the next Envircnmental Monitor. Thank you for your
attention to this matter.

patrick leahy
environmental analyst

ten park plaza, suite 4260
boston, ma 02116

p 617.973.8245

f 617.973.8879

Public Notice

Lepartment of Environmental Protection
Division of Wetlands and Waterways
Northeast Region

One Winter Street

Boston, MA 02108

An application for 401 Water Quality Certificatien is pending before the Department of
Envirconmental Protection for the reconstruction of the I-95 / Route 2A - Exit 30 Service
Area Storm Drainage System Improvements in Lexington, MA, by the Massachusetts Highway
Department (Attn: Environmental Section, Patrick Leahy, Ten Park Plaza, Room 4260, Boston
MA 02116}. The project proposes to rencvate the drainage system of the Service Area and
create stormwater facilities to treat runoff before it flows to the Cambridge Reservoir.
Additional informatior may be obtained from the Massachusetts Highway Department at the
above address, Attention: Patrick Leahy, 617.973.8245. Written comments should be sent
to DEP, Northeast Region, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, One Winter Street, Boston,
MA 02108 within 21 days of this notice. Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person,
or any governmental body or private organization with a mandate to protect the environment
that submits written comments may appeal the Department's Certification. Failure to
submit written comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the
waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing.
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